OUR ATTEND IMPORTANT MEETING!
Coastal Trail





<u>Coastal Trail Users</u> — If you value the <u>EXISTING</u> trail and its dedicated park greenbelt buffer west of the Airport, tell the Airport:

## "No Runway Through Our Coastal Trail or Dedicated Parkland!"

The Airport's Draft Master Plan Update Alternative 5 proposes another North-South Runway — just like it did in 2008!

Pt. Woronzof Park & a section of the Existing Coastal Trail/Greenbeltwould be destroyed (see back)! The public said "NO!" in 2008 — it's time to say "NO!" again!

Please attend

MASTER PLAN UPDATE

Open House/Public Meeting

THURSDAY, MAY 23rd • 5:30 p.m.

Presentation at 6:15 p.m.

Coast International Inn, 3450 Aviation Ave.

Ask the Airport to DELETE a 2nd North-South Runway from the Master Plan!

For more info, contact Nick Moe, Alaska Center for the Environment at 947-8777, nick@akcenter.org or Cathy Gleason, Turnagain Community Council, tccpresident@yahoo.com

